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Respecting teachers
At the Faculty of Land Management was a round table discussion with the participation of retired teachers
and students on the topic: "Following in the footsteps of the teacher". The head of the department for
youth of the institute Z.Khaydarov, the dean of the faculty "Land resources management" Sh. Narbayev,
Deputy Dean for Youth Affairs H. Eshova and teachers and students attended at the event.

The event embodied the idea that respect for older teachers is a virtue of our people. We wish good health
to all our teachers.
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